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Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Re: Seeking info about proposed Loveland Ready Mix App by my house


Cunningham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us> Thu, Sep 23, 2021 at 12:48 PM
To: Peter Hays <peter.hays@state.co.us>, "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: Eric Scott - DNR <eric.scott@state.co.us>, Camille Mojar - DNR <camille.mojar@state.co.us>, "Info - DNR , DRMS_"
<drms_info@state.co.us>

All,

I believe this is related to the Dunn Pit application (M-2021-059) which is being reviewed by Peter. I've included Peter and
Jared in this email so they can respond to Ms. Riesen.

Thanks,

Michael Cunningham

Senior Environmental Protection Specialist  

P 303.866.3567 x8116  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
michaela.cunningham@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov

On Thu, Sep 23, 2021 at 12:12 PM Info - DNR , DRMS_ <drms_info@state.co.us> wrote:



Hello everyone:


I'm forwarding the following communication from Patricia Riesen of Weld County.


Patricia's phone number is: 303-810-3922



Email:  pfthebestemail@gmail.com


Thank you


Eleni





P 303.866.3567  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver,  CO 80203

drms_info@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov




---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Patricia Riesen <pfthebestemail@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, Sep 23, 2021 at 11:44 AM

Subject: Seeking info about proposed Loveland Ready Mix App by my house

To: <drms_info@state.co.us>
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Hello.  I received a Sep 6, 2021 USPS letter from Loveland Ready Mix stating Loveland Ready Mix “has started the
permitting process for a new sand and gravel mine on our property across from you.”  (I live at the Mad Russian Golf
Course.)



Their “first informational meeting” was Sep 14, 2021 evening.  I could not attend and emailed the letter-contact
Stephanie Fancher-English on Sep 16 2021 of Loveland Ready Mix stating this. 



Stephanie said she’d send me docs about the meeting but I’ve received nothing yet as of Sep 23, 2021.  



So my questions to you are:



1) Is there a conduit for me as a Mad Russian Golf Course homeowner to keep abreast and comment directly into the
permitting process?



2) I have yet to receive any info or maps after the Loveland Ready Mix Sep 6 2021 letter and my inquiries with
Stephanie Fancher-English.  Can you send maps and applications to me?  



I went on the Weld County Property Assessors site.  The Loveland Ready Mix properties are indeed right on a tiny
sliver of land south of the railroad tracks and north of the Big Thompson River, directly south of the Mad Russian Golf
Course and my house.  



I sure hope you and Colorado Division of Parks and Wildlife are aware of the two annual great blue heron nests, one
annual bald eagle nest, numerous neotropical songbird nests, mule deer populations, coyote and turkey populations,
numerous hawks and owls, and temporary landing areas of American White Pelicans and Sandhill Cranes along that
sliver of land on the Big Thompson River riparian corridor!  



I cannot believe this sliver of isolated land is being considered for a sand and gravel mine!  



3) Can you please send me a direct link to the CDP&W person who handles this application?   I do not think CDP&W
knows how much wildlife is here. 



Thank you, s/Patricia, Mad Russian Golf Course, 303 810 3922 

















Sent from my iPhone


